
 

Year 6 trip to Coombe Abbey 
Friday 3rd May 

Dear parents / carers, 

On Friday 17th May, we will be taking the children to Coombe Abbey for 
the day to celebrate their hard work towards SATS week and for them to 
have a lovely day out with their friends. We will leave at 9:30 and be 
back before the end of the school day. Below is some information about 
what the children will need on the day: 

Clothing 

Children do not need to wear their school uniform on the trip day. They 
do, however, need to wear sensible and appropriate clothes and a pair of 
trainers for outdoor walking / games. We will still go if it is raining and 

they will not be allowed to use the playgrounds. 

Money 

The children d  The cost of the 
coach travel and ice creams at the park will be covered by school as a 
well done .  

Bag and lunch 

All children need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle with them 
on Friday as we will be eating at Coombe Abbey. All children need to 
bring a zip-up backpack with them in which they will carry their lunch. 
Children who have free school meals will be provided with a packed 
lunch from the school kitchen. Can we take this opportunity to remind 

 

 

We are looking forward to what will be a lovely day out in celebration of 
 year. Thank you all for your support and 

keep your fingers crossed for a sunny day! 

 

Miss Matthews  

 


